
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Status Update 

• The Department of Agriculture and Water Resources (DAWR) has released an Industry Advice Notice to 

advise plant export Electronic Data Interface (EDI) users, exporters, and registered establishments of 

upcoming Plant Industry Workshops. 

• DAWR are in the process of creating the next generation of Exdoc, being NEXDOC.  

• Workshops are being held in each state and the dates are attached. Industry is encouraged to attend the 

workshops and have their say in design and functionality of the new system.   

2. Further Information  

• For full details, click here to view the DAWR website.  
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TOPIC: Enhanced Exports Traceability (NEXDOC) – Plant Industry Workshop 

DISTRIBUTION: GTA Members – primary contact list. Please circulate to all appropriate internal parties. 
 

 

http://www.agriculture.gov.au/export/certification/nexdoc


 
 

  


